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Submission: As rural landholders in the Bootawa area, we strongly support the harmonisation of the Special Variation for the
Environmental Levy. Mid-Coast Council's recent efforts to improve environmental management within the LGA have been
valuable and they need to be continued into the future to improve the condition of many aspects of the Mid-Coast community's
environment. And it is clearly imperative for the sake of equity that ratepayers across the LGA should contribute equally to the
levy.





